
 
 
Know Maths one-to-one programme with Turn IT On 
 
KnowMaths helps boost student performance with targeted one-to-one 
intervention.  
 
We are working with Turn IT On to offer their primary schools a free trial of our 
intervention service, assessing the impact on 5 students over a 6 week period.  
 
What are the benefits?  
 

 High Impact – Performance data from schools has shown students improving by 
2-3 sub-levels in one term, in addition to positive anecdotal feedback from 
students and teachers in terms of confidence, engagement and learning 
resilience.  

 

 Supporting differentiation and targeting learning gaps – Teachers can select 
the precise learning outcome for each student, reinforcing and accelerating 
their classroom instruction.   

 

 Student confidence – immediate feedback and one-to-one interaction builds on 
classwork, whilst boosting confidence and engagement.  
 

 Quick and easy to use – Teachers can book one-to-one sessions in less than a 
minute. Our tutors are available 5 days a week, from 8am to 5pm. 

 

 Great value – Our mission is to make one-to-one affordable and accessible so 
every child can benefit, using technology we can do this for only £13 per hour. 

 
How does it work? Students have a weekly one-to-one session. They talk to their 
tutor using a headset through our interactive on screen classrooms, whilst 
working through lesson plans which have been pre-selected by their teacher.  
 
About us and our tutors… 
 
At KnowMaths, our ambition is to make regular one-to-one support affordable 
and accessible to schools, particularly where the academic and social need is 
greatest. And to do so in a manner that ensures all one-to-one is built around 
each teacher’s classroom leadership.  
 
To achieve this, we have taken a global approach to academic talent, employing 
mathematicians in India to play a support role to teachers and students in 
schools. The tutors are all maths graduates, who have been through our training 
scheme (developed with the IoE) and security processes, who work in-house from 
our academic centre. Our aim is to make one-to-one affordable and accessible 
enough so that all students can benefit, irrespective to background or location.  
 
To find out more and join the free trial, contact Roshan on –  
 
Roshan.nilaweera@knowmaths.com 

mailto:Roshan.nilaweera@knowmaths.com


 
www.knowmaths.com 

http://www.knowmaths.com/

